
Contact

Seaside Route 218 Complete Streets 
& EV Charging Project
Monterey County - Route 218

Project Manager
Madilyn Jacobsen
madilyn.jacobsen@dot.ca.gov
(805) 835-6287

Funding

Approve Project Initiation Document June 2023
Circulate Draft Environ. Document April 2024

Approve Project Report & Environ. Document February 2025
100% Design Completion July 2026

Begin Construction February 2027
End Construction July 2027

Description

The purpose of this project is to transform State 
Route 218 into a genuine complete street, by 
implementing comprehensive, corridor-wide 
features including sidewalks, bike facilities, bus 
stop enhancements, crossing opportunities, 
and ZEV charging stations. The need is to 
make a meaningful mode shift away form 
automobile dependence, and by doing so 
reduce contributing factors to climate change. 

Purpose & Need

Current Schedule

Fund Source State Sponsored
Current Construction Capital Estimate $12,000,000
Current Right Of Way Capital Estimate $1,000,000

 


































































The Seaside State Route 218 Complete

Streets and EV Charging Project is located 
on State Route 218 from Fremont Blvd to the 
Seaside State Beach Parking Lot. It plans to 
investigate the reallocation of pavement 
to accommodate all transportation
modes, including but not limited to
narrowing travel lanes, striping buffered
bike lanes, adding green bicycle striping at 
intersections, sidewalks in both directions, 
pedestrian refuge medians, bus pullouts,
and improvements at certain intersections. 
The project will also investigate suitable
locations to install ZEV charging stations. 




